m DEPARTMENT OF State Aid for Local Transportation
TRANSPORTATION 395 John Ireland Blvd., MS 500

St. Paul, MN 55155

Phone: 651-366-3800

September 7, 2022

Jason Anderson

Marshall City Engineer
344 West Main Street
Marshall, MN 56258-1313

In reference to:

Local Road Improvement Program (LRIP) Grant
State Aid Accounting System Account No. 331
MnDOT Grant Agreement No. 1051694

SAP 139-121-004

Dear Mr. Anderson,

You are now authorized to advance the status of this project. Your total LRIP funding is capped at $1,250,000.00
for the project. This project is eligible for costs associated with rehabilitation of Channel Parkway connecting TH
19, TH 68, and US 59 in the City of Marshall.

This project funding requires the execution of a MnDOT grant agreement before the LRIP funds can be
authorized. After the bid opening, please submit the bid abstract and an excel format low bid that identifies
participating and non-participating items electronically to Mohamed Farah (mohamed.m.farah@state.mn.us)
with copies to me (rashmi.brewer@state.mn.us) and Marc Briese (marc.briese@state.mn.us). The final funding
determination for the grant agreement will be based on the low bid award and will be provided to the city by
letter from Mohamed Farah with State Aid Finance. The city should use the numbers from the encumbrance
letter in assembling the LRIP grant agreement.

The MnDOT grant agreement must be fully executed before the grant can be authorized, and the grant
agreement should be fully executed before work begins on the project. Please contact me if this will be an
issue.

The MnDOT agreement number is 1051694 and should be included in the upper right corner of the LRIP grant
agreement. Please submit a draft agreement to Olga Kruglova (olga.kruglova@state.mn.us) from my office for
review prior to obtaining local agency signatures. Then submit a pdf of the grant agreement with local agency
signatures to Ms. Kruglova for approval and final execution. The template for the 2020 LRIP Bond grant
agreement and resolution can be found on the state aid website. During construction, you will need to work
with the District State Aid Engineer on submitting and approving documentation and state aid pay requests for
this work.

Project Estimate

2020 LRIP Funds (SAAS Acct 331) — CONSTRUCT S 1,250,000.00
MSAS Funds S 1,873,898.75
Total S 3,123,898.75

1of2 139-121-004LRIPFundLtr.docx



Sincerely,

RaSh m | Digitally signed by

Rashmi Brewer

Date: 2022.09.07
Brewer 10:57:34 -0500'

Rashmi Brewer
State Aid State Programs Engineer

copy: Jessie Dehn, Assistant City Engineer of Marshall
Todd Broadwell, District 8 State Aid Engineer
Bill Knofczynski, District 8 State Aid Assistant
Marc Briese, State Aid Programs Manager
Mohamed Farah, State Aid Finance
Olga Kruglova, State Aid Programs
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